LETTER OF INTENT
Dear Dickinsonians, 

My name is Anh Thuc Tran, a Vietnamese student who have keen interest in supporting and improving the welfare of Dickinson students. I have recognized some common problems about campus life through participating and connecting with various groups of people. I always desire to make a change to these problems and better the well-being of Dickinson students. This is why I am running for Director of Campus life and Initiatives 2015-2016 since this position will provide me the platform to make a positive impact on our community.

As a Class Vice President for Finance at Dickinson College, I organize and promote for class events every semester. Last semester, I was in charge of the budget of $3000 for the Chipotle event and its promotion on social media. More than 200 students showed up and gave positive feedbacks after the Chipotle dinner. This shows that I have strong leadership, communication and organizing skills to hold student events as a Director of Campus life and Initiatives. If I become Director of Campus life, I will:
1. Organize more student events accessible for all classes such as Chipotle event, International Food event (especially pho-the Vietnamese noodle), outdoor-music-barbecue events, all-campus games or outdoor activities. 
2. Fight for better quality and variety of food in the Caf so that students can enjoy healthy and tasty daily meals. 
3. Get printers for every dorm or in any buildings closer to residence halls such as Allison Hall on Morgan field.
4. Improve the quality of the wifi on campus, especially in the Caf, resindence halls and academic buildings area. 
5. Improve the communication and the networks among students from different classes and students with Dickinson faculty and alumni through formal networking events and informal events such as coffee chat, leadership lunch, etc.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The above points are the main changes I plan to make if I become Director of Campus life. I also have several other ideas such as creating more common space for students and more convenient transportation services from and to Carlisle. I am also an approachable advisor. I will not only cooperate with other members in Student Senate Committee but also with you, Dickinsonians, to create life-changing experiences and strengthen the connection of our multi-cultural Dickinson community. I am eager to listen to every single idea of yours. 

No matter what kind of difficulties I encounter, if I become Director of Campus life and Initiatives, I will not let you down and try as best I can to contribute back to Dickinson community. I truly appreciate your support and trust in me and look forward to working with you in near future.

Sincerely,

Anh Thuc Tran

